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Athina Andonatou  
 
By email: fyi-request-18113-75d3b478@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Ref:  H202200279 
 
 
Tēnā koe Athina  
 
Response to your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to the Ministry of 
Health (the Ministry) on 6 January 2022 for:  
 

“Please provide me with all the batch numbers of the Comirnaty injections received from 
Pfizer for injecting into the New Zealand population.” 

 
The Ministry is releasing this to you in Appendix 1 attached to this response. Please note, this 
list includes all the batch numbers of Pfizer vaccine that have been received by New Zealand up 
to and including 27 April 2022.  

  
I trust this information fulfils your request. Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to 
ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may 
be contacted by email at: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 

Astrid Koornneef  
Director  
National Immunisation Programme 
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Appendix 1: List of Pfizer batch numbers  
  
 
EP2163 
EP9605 
ER7449 
ET9096 
ET3045 
EX2405 
FC3558 
FD0927 
FD9234 
FA5833 
FE2090 
FE3064 
FC5029  
FF4222 
FF8871 
FG0050 
FE8163 
FF4206 
FG7372 
FH4091 
FH4092 
FF2382 
FH9678 
FG3716 
FH0114 
FJ8372 
FK0115 
FH3219 
FH4752 
FK9414 
FL1072 
FL5729 
FM4289 
FK0738 
FK9707 
FL5333 
FK0892 
FK6268 
FL4210 
FN4207 
1F1043A 
FP1430 
FN4074 
1K078A 
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FP9643 
1F028A 
1F1028A 
1F1047A 
FM7532 
1F1045A 
1K080A 
FP8290 
PCA0074 
PCB0012 
1F1059A 
1L084A 
FR4268 
PCA0082 

 


